
May 20, 2024

Others present - BrianaWhite, library director

Meeting called to order by President Krausharr at 6:30

Motion made by Nuehring to approve the agenda; second by Hall. Motion approved.

Motion made by Engel to approve the minutes; second by Claypool. Motion approved.

Public comment: Kathy Focht, chair of the Iowa County Democratic Party, would like the board
to consider hosting a nonpartisan meet and greet event at the library for political candidates
prior to the fall election. She is also hoping the library will consider providing space for a post
election forum some time in February or March. The board will consider these requests at the
June meeting.

Storytime has seen an increase in attendance for ages 0-2, so in the fall, adjustments will be
made to story time to address reading needs by age.

The summer reading program for youth and adults kicks off June 7th. There are many
interesting activities and prizes for all participants!

Friends of the Library reports that the book sale was very successful, and some of the funds will
be used toward summer reading program activities.

Engel and Carr will be vacating their board seats. The library has received approximately seven
applications from the community for those vacancies.

The July board meeting will be moved from the third Monday to the fourth Monday (July 29.)

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:04

Julie Carr, Secretary
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